
 
Susana Martinez 

Governor 
 

Tom Church 
Cabinet Secretary Designate 

 
October 1, 2013 

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
US-70 Pavement Preservation 

Las Cruces, NM 
 

WH0:  
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with Morrow Construction will be 
holding a public meeting to provide information on an upcoming roadway improvement project.  
This project will be located on US-70 from mile marker 143.28 to 145.15 near the Shalem 
Colony intersection. 
 
WHEN:   
6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
Thursday October 3, 2013 
 
WHERE:  
NMDOT – Solano Complex 
750 N. Solano 
Las Cruces, NM  
 
WHAT:  
The NMDOT and representatives from Morrow Construction will be present to discuss the 
project which will include a mill and inlay placement of pavement, ADA improvements, culvert 
extension, and traffic control measures. The NMDOT welcomes residents, businesses and all 
school administrators to come and view the project outline. Staff members of the Department 
and Morrow Construction will be available to answer any questions the public may have.  
 
For more information contact Ryan Tafoya, Project Manager of NMDOT District One at (575) 
525-700 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 
525-7340. 
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